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HOMEOWNER’S ASSOCIATION, INC. 

The Hilltop Clubhouse, Brgy. Sta. Ana, Calatagan, Batangas 
 (043) 3000668 / 09285510948 / 09157469526 

 

 
D A T E  : 30 DECEMBER 2024 
 
TO   : ALL MEMBERS 
 
FROM   : THE ADMINISTRATION OFFICE  
 
SUBJECT  : PROHIBITION FOR THE USE OF FIREWORKS DURING  

THE HOLIDAYS 
 
CIRCULAR NO. : PCVHAI-CIRCULAR-2024-12-039 
 

 
Dear Members, 
 
To ensure a safe and enjoyable holiday celebration, please be reminded that the use of any 
form fireworks is prohibited within the premises of the Village from December 31, 2024 to 
January 1, 2025. 
 
We appreciate your attention to this matter and our ongoing commitment to maintaining a safe 
environment. 
 
Should you require assistance, please do not hesitate to call these numbers: 
 

VILLAGE SECURITY   0918-5491413 
 VILLAGE ADMIN   0928-5510948 / 0915-7466526 
  
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
Very truly yours,  
 
 
 
Wendell M. Noscal 
Village Manager 
 


